Legacy Elementary
Community Council Meeting
November 17, 2011

Attending:

Tami Line
Maureen deWet
Emily Larson
Gary Gibb

David Geels
Annalise Eccles
Rachel Baldwin

Data Review:

The Council reviewed the fall Benchmark writing results. 36 % of students are making fall benchmark,
which is normal. By the end of the year it should be back up to 94%.

Legacy is above the state and district average when compared to 20 similar schools. Reports are
available to the principal now so we can use the data to our advantage. The teachers will collaborate
and work as teams to help students succeed.

Legacy started the booster club-before and after school-that will help students be more successful.
Council members were invited to observe the booster club to see how it works.

Trustlands:

The Trustlands report for 2010-2011 is due 11-18-11. The council will receive an e-mail of that report.
Some funds for this year will be spent on a portable computer/tablets. Funding is being supplemented
through money provided for computerized testing. Mr. Gibb is waiting for more information before
purchasing.

Professional Development

The Professional Development Day (September 26) with Brad Wilcox was very successful. The teachers
are implementing his ideas and are finding great success. There have been 5-6 teachers going to an Art
Conference at BYU then returning to share with all the teachers. They shared what they are learning as
part of the Nov. 14 minimal day.

Collaborative Incentive:

The council members were asked to participate in the review for the collaborative incentive. The
district board is funding this incentive. The review will be held in February. Members were invited to
observe Monday collaboration before February.

Stakeholders Report:

The committee reviewed last year’s Stakeholders report format. They agreed it had the information
that patrons would want to know. The new report is due in January. Mr. Gibb will send it to the
committee members to approve.

Next meeting : January 12 @ 2:40 p.m.



